

55 Braemar Hill Road, North Point, Hong Kong 香港北角寶馬山道 55 號 Tel: 2578 5984; Fax: 2578 5725

Ref No.: P04/2025-2026

19th September 2025

Dear Parents.

The Parent-Teacher Association BBO Night

To encourage students and parents to actively participate in family activities and foster a spirit of cooperation between home and school, the Parent-Teacher Association is organizing a BBQ Night on Friday, 3rd October 2025, at the school. This event will allow parents and students to bond over an evening of barbecuing together. We invite all parents and students to join us. Here are the details of the event:

Date

: 3rd October 2025 (Friday)

Venue

: Covered playground on LG/F, St. Joan of Arc Secondary School

Time

: 6:30pm - 8:30pm

Participants : All parents and students

Capacity

: 50 persons (limited quota, on a first-come, first-served basis)

Fee

: \$50 per person (including BBO food and a small amount of drinks; the remaining cost will

be covered by the Parent-Teacher Association)

Content

: BBQ and Home-school gathering

Remarks

: (1) Students must be accompanied by an adult to join this event.

(2) The same price applies to adults and children.

(3) The maximum number of participants from the same family is 4.

(4) Your support in minimizing food waste is greatly appreciated.

(5) Please wear appropriate clothing for the BBQ event.

Registration: Please scan the QR code on or before 28th September 2025 (Sunday), and fill in the electronic form using the school Gmail account. Payment should be settled on or before

2nd October 2025 (Thursday) at the school office.



Enquiry

: For enquiries, please contact the school office at 25785984.

Yours faithfully,



St. Joan of Arc Secondary School Parent-Teacher Association

Be determined and confident. Do not be afraid of them. Your God, the Lord himself, will be with you. He will not fail you or abandon you. (Deuteronomy 31:6)